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January 5, 2021

Dear CRJ Students and Families,

We pray that you are staying safe and healthy.  As we continue to navigate this latest COVID
surge, we wanted to remind you of the updated COVID-19 testing procedures that we are
implementing to protect our school community and ensure a smooth transition to in-person
learning for the remainder of the academic year.

Beginning, Wednesday, January 12, 2022, all students, faculty, and staff must receive a
weekly PCR COVID-19 test at Cristo Rey.  In order for an individual student, faculty, or
staff member to return to in-person learning on January 18, 2002, the person must have a
negative COVID test. Testing will be held weekly, every Wednesday morning for all students,
faculty, and staff between 7:15 - 10am. Results are typically reported to the individual on the day
after testing. Students who have tested positive for COVID-19 within the past 90 days will not be
required to have weekly tests until their 90 day waiting period is over.

*REQUIRED*
Please read, complete, and return the attached registration information from Capital
Diagnostics for the mandatory COVID testing program. *IMPORTANT* When you reach
the “PAYMENT INFORMATION” tab, you must select the “Maryland K12 Schools” tab.
Please enter MDHCRISTO as the office location code. Please click here to register your
student. If your student was previously registered with Capital Diagnostics during this school
year to receive COVID-19 testing, they do not need to re-register. We will seek to minimize
disruptions of class time for the quick and painless test. Test results will be emailed directly to
the individual tested (or their parent/guardian) by the laboratory partners within 24-48 hours.
Testing registration forms must be submitted no later than  Monday, January 10 to be
tested on Wednesday, January 12. Please note that the registration form is not compatible
with Google Chrome and we recommend registering on your phone or using the Microsoft Edge
browser. If you have any questions regarding the testing process, please contact Nurse Tatum,
jtatum@cristoreybalt.org.

We thank you for your continued support and flexibility as we adapt to the continually evolving
situation. If you have any questions, please contact cristoreycares@cristoreybalt.org.

Go Hornets,

https://www.cristoreybalt.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/COVID-19-Testing-Registration-Instructions-Cristo-Rey-Jesuit-High-School.pdf
https://capitaldxlab.com/
https://capitaldxlab.com/
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